
From:                                 Emma Hart
Sent:                                  27 Feb 2013 08:58:51 +1000
To:                                      Sadler, Trevor
Cc:                                      Geppert, Leanne
Subject:                             Barrett Nursing staff

Hi Trevor,
 
Thanks so much for the opportunity to speak with the Barrett Nursing staff on Monday. The 
staff gave me great insights into the work they do and have continued to email me further 
thoughts over the past couple of days. 
A message the nurses particularly wanted me to pass on was that the uncertainty of if 
Barrett was closing or not was causing most angst amongst the staff. They felt that if they 
knew for certain that it was closing then they would be able to move forward and think about 
their own futures and plan for the young people. 
Could I advocate that a decision be made ASAP re the outcome of Barrett and the staff be 
informed.
 
Can you pass on how impressed I and the rest of my team are regarding how dedicated and 
thoughtful the nursing team is. They are quite obviously passionate for the work they do, 
and highly skilled in the area of specialty they have chosen. I understand how stressful and 
distressing it is for them and I plan to video conference back with the team in the near 
future.
 
Thanks,
 
Emma Hart    
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